
Dear Sir/madam 

 

I wish to submit my objection to the Woodlawn ARC: SSC-21184278 project. 

 

I acknowledge the department’s disclaimer and requirements. 

 

I believe the waste incinerator is completely unacceptable as it poses a real risk to the health of 

people, animals and the environment in the region. This is such an anachronistic and irresponsible 

solution to a problem that requires increased recycling, alternative production and waste 

management solutions. 

 

Regards  

Matthew Davies  

457 Shingle Hill Way  

Gundaroo NSW 2620 

 


